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CLERK’S ALERT 
 
King County Courthouse Third Avenue Entrance Closed Until January 1st  
 
Today King County Superior Court Presiding Judge Jim Rogers entered an emergency 
order closing the Third Avenue entrance to the King County Courthouse effective 
December 3, 2019 through January 1, 2020, in order to address the safety and security 
of all individuals who enter and exit the Courthouse. 
 
Anyone needing to enter the King County Courthouse (KCCH) should use the Fourth 
Avenue entrance or enter through the King County Administration building and use the 
tunnel between the KCCH and the Administration building.  This may result in longer 
lines for screening, so please plan accordingly. 


